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In re: Request for review of 
proposed numbering plan relief 
for the 407 area code. 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 980671-TL 
ORDER NO. PSC-98-1217-PCO-TL 
ISSUED: September 15, 1998 

The following Commissioners participated in the disposition of 
this matter: 

JULIA L. JOHNSON, Chairman 
J. TERRY DEASON 
SUSAN F. CLARK 
JOE GARCIA 

E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

ORDER MODIFYING PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

On June 4, 1998, Order No. PSC-98-0767-PCO-TL was issued 
establishing the dates to govern the key activities in this docket. 
On August 6 and 7, 1998, the Florida Public Service Commission 
conducted hearings in Orlando and Melbourne to allow members of the 
public and the parties to testify on the issues presented in this 
docket. At these hearings, it became apparent that the taking of 
additional public testimony would be helpful to the Commission in 
its effort to arrive at the most informed decision regarding 407 
area code relief. Accordingly, it is hereby ordered that there 
will be three additional public service hearings in this docket. 
As a result, it is necessary that the briefing schedule previously 
established in Order No. PSC-98-0767-PCO-TL be modified. 
Therefore, the procedural schedule outlined in Qrder No. PSC-98- 
0767-PCO-TL shall be modified as follows: 

Public Service Hearings 
(Orlando) 

Public Service Hearing 
(Melbourne) 

Briefs Due 

September 24, 1998, 2 : O O  PM and 
immediately following the 6 : O O  p.m. 
hearing scheduled in Docket No. 
980000A-SP 

September 25, 1998, 4 : O O  p.m. 

October 23, 1998 
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ORDERED by Commissioner E .  LEON JACOBS, as Prehearing Officer, 
that Order No. 98-0767-PCO-TL is modified as specified in the’body 
of this Order. It is further 

ORDERED that Order N o .  PSC-98-0767-PCO-TL is reaffirmed in all 
other respects. 

By ORDER of Commissioner E 
Officer, this 15th day of September, 

( S E A L )  
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